
 

 

  

 

 

 

  
 

1303 N. Milwaukee Avenue 

Libertyville, Illinois 60048 

847-377-7100 

 
September 23, 2015   
 
 
Present: 

1. Michael Schwartz – Mundelein CERT 
2. Terry Cox - CCCLC Co-Chairman 
3. Karen Ball – Waukegan CPA/CERT 
4. Scott Robertson – Lake County Health Department 
5. Michael Jackson - LCEMA 
6. Joseph Wieser - Buffalo Grove-CCCLC Co-Chairman 
7. Dagney Yewell - City of Waukegan CPA 
8. Rose Marie Domeny - Fremont CERT 
9. Don Portzen-Round Lake Beach CERT 
10. Roger Wickersheim – Mundelein CERT 
11. Lt. Matthew Burleson-Waukegan Fire Department CERT 
12. John McKeown-Wauconda CERT 
13. George Slominski-Highland Park CERT 
14. Mary Beatman-Fremont CERT 
15. Anne Walker-Fremont CERT 

 
 
The meeting was called to order by Co-Chairman Terry Cox at 7:04 p.m. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
Welcome and Introductions  - There were no Newcomers tonight! 
 
 

Grant Update  

Nothing to report tonight. 

 
 
 



 

 

 
Website  
 
John stated that he would post the new 2016 meeting dates on the site. He also advised that he would be 
doing an audit to check the links to make sure they still exist. 
 
 
Fair Committee   
 
Michael Schwartz thanked everyone that participated, and advises that we still need CERT organizations to 
sign up for the listed time slots.  . 
 

Training  
 
Buffalo Grove next class TBD. Wauconda CERT just completed their second week for the fall session. 
Fremont will be hosting there class on 02/17/2016. Mundelein will be hosting their class on 10/16-18/2015. 
Waukegan CERT class to start on September 29, 2015. 
 
Unfinished Business 
 
Rose Marie Domeny advised that she attended a 9-1-1 meeting today, and she also wrote a letter to the 
County Board Chairman regarding the Reverse 911 system. The Chairman did send her a response 
regarding a countywide system. 
 
WRLR Radio Station 
 
It was mentioned that the guest for September 24, 2015 show would be American Red Cross & Comcast. 
The topic was what to do in a sports facility. Also the station was happy to Broadcast Live at the County 
Fair.  There was a special broadcast involving the August 2nd Tornado. It was also stated that for a long 
term we would be looking to work on an Emergency Broadcast System. 
 
New Business 
 
Class for Search and Rescue which requires you to do 5 searches and 2 must be done at night. 
 

 
Good of the Order 
 
Nothing noted at this time. 
 
 
Having no other business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 7:43 p.m. 
 


